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Caring for the Creek 

Photo Ohlen Alexander 

About 20 people, including some high school students and Girl 
Scouts, gathered at the Orinda Creek on September 17 to participate 
in the national Coastal Clean-Up Day. City engineer Cathy Terentieff 
was also there, conducting a State-mandated study of all of the 
debris collected from one stretch of the creek. 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com 
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